
IRB Courses 

2021-2022 

NOTE: - Due to the current COVID-19 Lockdown conditions we cannot conduct 

any Face to Face, Practical Training or Assessing 

 

Due to the restrictions imposed by the current COVID-19 Lockdown, there will 

be no new IRB Crew or Diver Courses until Further Notice. 

The First priority once we can begin training again will be to refresh the IRB 

Crew and Driver Courses held over from last year and (Hopefully) have those 

candidates Assessed. 

Once these courses are cleared there will be a call for new candidates for the 

IRB Crew and Driver Courses. 

Sorry for the enduring inconvenience but unfortunately there is not much, 

except wait, that can be done about it 

 

 

Steve Westcott 

training@fingalbeachslsc.com 

0414627399 

mailto:training@fingalbeachslsc.com

